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Public Health Alert: Moderna COVID-19 Vaccine  
 
 

 
 
 

Beginning, Thursday, February 2, 2023, the Pascua Yaqui Tribe Health Services Division will only be offering 
the Moderna Vaccine.  The Moderna vaccine will be available for everyone ages 6 months and older.   
 
CDC Recommends one updated (bivalent) booster dose:  

• For everyone aged 5 years and older if it has been at least 2 months since your last dose.  
• For Children aged 6 months- 4 years who completed the Moderna primary series and if it has been at 

least 2 months since their last dose.   
 
Please Note: The Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 vaccine will no longer be available through the Pascua Yaqui 
Tribe Health Services Division.  The Pfizer-BioNTech may be available through the Pima County Health 
Department or your local pharmacies (outside of El Rio Pascua Pharmacy).      
 

For any questions, please contact Community Health Nursing at 520-879-6119. 
 
 

Subject to Change: Please subscribe to the Tribe’s NIXLE Text Messaging services to receive up-to-date 
information.  Text PYTribe to 888777 


